From: Barbara Walsh [mailto:racc@rockbridge.net]

Sent: Thursday, April 9, 2015 3:51 PM

To: RACC Dominion Power Line Contact Group

Subject: Fun with Electrical Towers - and a seriously improved model

Dear All – You may enjoy seeing this creative and progressive approach to electrical towers "across the pond". (Site appropriate design? Involving design professionals? What a concept!!!)

http://www.theguardian.com/environment/gallery/2011/sep/14/shortlist-designs-electricity-pylons-in-pictures

The link takes you to an article that shows <u>all</u> of the top entries, in addition to the winner which is now being installed.

I also had feedback from one RACC member that he had difficulty opening the .pdf documents sent in the second mailing to Friends and Members of RACC. If any of you had, or hear of, similar problems, would you please let me know?

David has now posted the information on RACC's website, which I've tested and is working, so it is now accessible at:

http://rockbridgeconservation.org/current_projects.php

with links to Kris's terrific research and analysis.

-Barbara



Barbara L. Walsh Executive Director

Rockbridge Area Conservation Council (RACC) Mailing Address: P.O. Box 564, Lexington, VA 24450

E-mail: racc@rockbridge.net **Phone:** 540-463-2330

Web page: http://rockbridgeconservation.org/

Office Location (please, no mail to this address): 101 S. Main St., 2nd Floor, Lexington, VA

Winter 2015 Office Hours: Monday through Thursday, 12 noon to 5 PM and by appointment. Please e-mail or call to verify schedule.

Since 1976, promoting the wise stewardship and sustainable use of natural and cultural resources through education, advocacy, and action to protect and enhance the quality of life for present and future inhabitants of Rockbridge County.